
 
 

DON’T LOSE YOUR 
OPPORTUNITY TO MAKE 

BIKES A PART OF A MAJOR 
ROADWAY REDESIGN. 

 
 

COME TO THE CHARLES STREET 
RE-DESIGN PUBLIC MEETING 

 
WEDNESDAY MAY 5, 2004 

7:00 PM to 9:00 PM 
Baltimore Museum of Art 

Meyerhoff Auditorium 
10 Art Museum Drive 

 
The Baltimore City Department of Transportation will conduct a Public Presentation to 
show current concepts for the reconstruction of Charles Street between 25th Street and 
University Parkway.  Preliminary concepts for two options will be presented including 
plans, typical sections, and landscaping. 
 
 

LET YOUR VOICE BE HEARD! 


